PUBLIC NOTICE
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK
WATER SYSTEM PLAN UPDATE
PUBLIC MEETING

The City of Castle Rock has prepared a draft update to its Water System Plan. A presentation on
the Water System Plan update will be given to the City Council at the next City Council Meeting
on December 10, 2012 at 7:30 p.m. in the Castle Rock Senior Center 141 A’ Street SW. The
presentation will include information on projected water system demands, anticipated capital
improvements, financing alternatives, and updated water use efficiency goals. The public is

.~ invited to attend and provide input on the Water System Plan and water use efficiency goals. A
draft of the Water System Plan including water use efficiency goals will be available for review
at City Hall after 12/3/12. For more information, or if special accommodations are needed
please contact Ryana Covington, Clerk-Treasurer, 274-8181, during regular business hours.




